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QA BULLETIN NUMBER DAQ-17-016 

TO:   Ambient Monitoring Staff via NCDEQ/DAQ website 

THROUGH: Patrick Butler, Ambient Monitoring Section Chief 

FROM: Jeremy Pope, Acting Projects and Procedures Branch Supervisor 

SUBJECT: Email Change to @deq.nc.gov 

Beginning on May 1st, 2023, the Department of Environmental Quality began updating their 
email addresses to reflect the department’s current name and to remove confusion from the 
public. While the username for each email remains the same, the server name has changed 
from @ncdenr.gov to @deq.nc.gov. I.e an email that read as Ask.Ambient@ncdenr.gov would 
be changed to Ask.Ambient@deq.nc.gov. 

 This change will have no impact on the daily operations of the Division of Air Quality’s ambient 
monitoring staff. To give the department time to change all instances of the old email address 
structures and to ensure that the public can reliably reach ambient monitoring staff, the 
department will keep aliases of the old email addresses for approximately 3 years. This means 
that if an email is sent to the old address, the message is forwarded to the current email 
address. 

This process was completed department wide on June 9th, 2023.  
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